

Donation Presented to the Key Center

The Rotary Club of Inverness has worked closely with the Key Training Center for a number of years. TV station WYKE, owned and operated by the Key Training Center, hosts our annual charitable auction, and we have supported the Key Center with funds and various projects.

At a June meeting, incoming club president Charles Richer presented a check for \$1000

to Melissa Walker, assistant executive director of the Key Training Center. She told us that of the 300 developmentally disabled adults currently served by the Key Center, 53 are unfunded by government grants. Our donation will help the Key Center continue to help those unfunded clients.